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Sayers, Margery

From: Imarkovitz <lmarkovitz@comcast.net>

Sent: Saturday, May 9, 2020 4:52 PM
To: CouncilMail
Subject: Cr67,68

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if
you know the sender.]

It seems there should be plenty of time to obtain an estimate of how long it takes the county to provide certain services

and then see the increase in that cost from twenty years ago to now to have some supposedly needed basis to raise fees

here. Although, I don't see why you even need that as an exact measurement to "prove" an increase is warranted in that

long a time. It's not like you needed to prove your legal authorization to increase a recordation fee by proving it costs

the county more to provide that service than since it was last raised.

I suggest an amendment increasing these costs be made, especially since individual taxes are being raised to help meet

budget shortfalls. We are all supposed to be in this together after all.

Thanks,

Lisa Markovitz

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone


